North-west Mounted Police.

To His Excellency the Right Honourable the Earl of Aberdeen, dc., dc., Governor
General of Canada, dec., dec.

May 11 pLEASE YoUR EXCELLENCY :—

The undersigned has the honour to present to Your Excellency the Annual Report
of the Commissioner of the North-west Mounted Police Force for the year 1895,

Respectfully submitted,

MACKENZIE BOWELL,

President of the Privy Council.
DEecemser 27, 1895



